
 
 

 

 

June 1, 2023 

Dear First Steps Families, 

The Bureau of Child Development Services recently adjusted the 

reimbursement rates of First Steps services due to additional funding the 

program received from the State of Indiana. 

This means families may now see an increase in the cost of services 

provided on or after January 1, 2023, on the monthly Family Cost 

Participation statement.  Please click here to find the current Family Cost 

Participation rate table. 

• Families will only be billed their family cost participation (FCP) copay or the 

actual cost of the service, whichever is less for each service provided. 

• Families will only be billed up to the maximum monthly family cost participation 

amount. 

• Families who allow First Steps to submit claims to their insurance carrier will 

not be assessed their FCP copayment on individual claims paid by the insurance 

carrier. 

Please contact your First Steps Service Coordinator if you have any 

questions regarding your Family Cost Participation copayment. Click here to 

see the list of all First Steps System Point of Entry offices, according to 

county, on our First Steps website: www.firststeps.in.gov

https://www.in.gov/fssa/firststeps/files/FCP_Fee_Schedule.pdf
https://www.in.gov/fssa/firststeps/first-steps-offices/
http://www.firststeps.in.gov/



